# **ANNOUNCEMENTS**

### Welcome to Sunday morning worship

If you, or someone you know, is in hospital, ill, or desires a pastoral visit, please speak with Rev Christine, or leave a message at the church office, 514-634-2651.

#### **Scripture Readers**

If you would like to be a scripture reader one Sunday, please send me an email at <a href="mailto:summerlea\_united@hotmail.com">summerlea\_united@hotmail.com</a> I will take names on a first come first basis and will confirm to you by email.

## **Advent Newsletter "Spirited Summerlea"**

If you would like to share any information in the Advent Newsletter please send your submissions by tomorrow, Monday, **November 22nd** to Jane Cowell at <a href="mailto:jane.cowell.poitras@sympatico.ca">jane.cowell.poitras@sympatico.ca</a> to enable the newsletter to be available on the first Sunday of Advent, November 28th.



#### **Stewardship Forms**

Advance thanks for returning your stewardship box at the back of the sanctuary or by mail.

forms by Sunday, December 5th, either in



#### **The Gift Tree**

Please remember to purchase a gift suitable for the age and gender of the child on your gift tag and to bring the wrapped gift to the White Gift Service on Sunday, mark on a label attached to the gift what it is. (Ex. Lego, boy 8 years old or jewelry kit, girl 10 years old). Your will accompany Christmas Food Baskets for families in the community.

Thanks to St. John Paul II Church for supplying Summerlea United Church with the gift tags again this year.6

#### William Hunter Memorial Fund – November 2021

Thank you for your support of the William Hunter Memorial Fund which honours the memory and contribution of William Hunter. We receive loose offerings from the service on Christmas Eve and special envelopes you will find at the back of the church. These offerings are our only source of funds to support our overseas family.

We appreciate all your donations which are tax deductible.

We currently sponsor 20-year-old Noami from Ghana; Santiago, a 6-year-old boy from Paraguay and Alba Abigail, a 5-year-old girl also from Paraguay which is a total annual cost of \$1404.00.

Through your generosity, we provide services to these desperately needy families and help improve their standard of living. We are helping children in need from infancy to young adulthood. We are grateful for your continued assistance.

Dale Romagosa

#### **Community Events**



Thank you to everyone who has donated items to the shelter and especially to Marion for delivering everything. The shelter is very grateful for your generosity.

If you would like to continue to help the shelter is now in need of; - men's boxers (medium & large) - warm socks – and warm blankets (single bed size).